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Dear Parents and Guardians,

I want to thank a very important group of volunteer parents 

for the service and love they extend to the children and staff 

of KAS.  I am referring to the KAS Parent Teacher Associa-

tion (PTA).  This past week I watched (and participated!) as 

the children and staff enthusiastically lined up to purchase 

baked goods that were made by our PTA parents.  The PTA 

worked hard to organize the bake sale.  I can assure you 

that they were very busy at the sale.  The bake sale is just one 

example of an event the PTA organizes throughout our busy 

school year.  Other PTA sponsored events include PTA 

picnics, assisting teachers with large school events, celebrat-

ing teachers by bringing them  “thank you” morale building 

treats, and giving educational supplies to the school. 

A close partnership of a PTA with the staff and administra-

tion is symbolic of a school community that strives to work 

collaboratively and cooperatively in the best interest of 

children and families.  PTA activities and events build school 

pride and dedication to KAS.  Their activities support our 

school mission and vision of developing responsible global 

citizens through cooperation among adults and children 

who come from widely different backgrounds and cultures.  

The ‘big educational idea’ that a school, through partnering 

with parents, gets better and better in the delivery of a 

comprehenive quality education experience for every child is 

evidenced by the synergisttic relationship we have with our 

PTA.  

The team spirit, the joy and the camaraderie of parents and 

staff at KAS that is a by-product of the efforts of our active 

and caring PTA is something that we are most grateful for.  

Not all schools can claim to have such a productive parent 

support group as our PTA.  You bring us together as a family. 

We are proud that you are our PTA!

We thank you PTA.  We admire and respect you!    

Sincerely,

Dr. Rob Beck





Minette van der Bijl
High School/Middle School English Department

SAYING OF THE WEEK

Something going at Nineteen To The Dozen is operating very quickly indeed. Back in the 18th century coal-fired, 
steam-driven pumps were used to clear water out of Cornish tin and copper mines. Hand-powered pumps were 
slow and ineffective but at full power the steam versio


